
01/03/2021 

MR Timothy Chamberlain 
31 Bellevue AVE 
Avalon NSW 2106 
chamberlaintimothy@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

My submission is quite simple. Any proposed development of Robertson Road needs to be 
respectful to the Newport community and maintain it as a meeting point for locals to gather and 
interact. The proposed development is souless and alienating architecture which does nothing 
to contribute to the community at large. Thank you 
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